
 

       May 7, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 This has been a very good year.  I enjoyed each one of your children.  Thank 

you for trusting me with them for their first-grade year of school.  I loved getting 

to know them and hearing all their stories.  Your kids are awesome! 

   Thank you for your help last week. Our service projects went very 

smoothly.  Everyone was very appreciative.  Thank you for sending money for their 

care packages.      

 Thank you for everything that you gave for teacher appreciation week.  It 

was fun to receive something special each day.  I received breakfast one morning, a 

massage, lunch, a plant, cookies, a cosmetic bag, lotions, care products, and several 

of my favorite things.  Thank you for thinking of me and making last week special. 

 On Wednesday, May 8, we will have our awards assembly in the gym.  Each 

child will receive an award.  The awards assembly starts at 8:30, but you should 

bring your child at the regular time of 8:20.  After the awards assembly, we will 

have the talent show.  Parents are welcome to come for both.  

On Thursday, May 9, report cards will be sent home.  The report card will be 

in your child’s take-home folder in his/her backpack. Thursday is our last day of 

school.  School will start at 8:20 and finish at 1:30. There is no aftercare. Buses 

will run.  

 I am so thankful that I could teach another year.  I was looking forward to 

teaching your children, and I am so thankful for God’s healing. Your kids are great!  

I pray that each family has a safe and great summer.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Peters 
 

 


